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P1 letter for September 2023 

 
Letters confirming a place in Primary 1 for  
September 2023 will be issued on Thursday 27th 
April. 
 

PTA Coronation Walk—Friday 5th May 

 

The coronation walk will take place 
alongside lots of fun activities in 
school, as together, we celebrate the 

Coronation of King Charles III.  Pupils may ‘dress 
up’ too.  The canteen staff will    provide a Coro-
nation Picnic Lunch, and this can be booked and 
paid for via the on-line payment   system - 
SchoolMoney app.  There is still a few weeks re-
maining to bring back your sponsor form and 
permission slip. 

  
Dates for your Diary 

 
Monday 1st May  Bank Holiday  
Monday 8th May Coronation Bank Holiday 
Thursday 18th May   Council Elections 
Monday 29th May 2nd May Bank Holiday 
Tuesday 30th May Staff Training 
 
Please note the school will be closed on all of the 
above dates. 

 
Extra Curricular Activities—Term 3 

 
After School activities will commence the 
week beginning 24th April.  Skills School 
booking is to made directly with 

Skills School a link will be sent out at the end 
of the week.   The cost will be £10.00 I would ask 
that you pay the full £10 via the online payment  
system. This payment will register your child for their 
chosen activity. Please ensure you book them a place 
by Monday 24th April. Please note there is no charge 
for Scripture Union Club.  

 
Turkey/Syria Earthquake Appeal 

 
A massive ‘thank you’ to 
everyone who gave so gener-
ously to the Turkey/Syria Earth-
quake      Appeal.  The school 

donated £830.00 which was given directly to a 
local agency who will assist the most vulnerable. 
 
 

ECO Initiatives for Term 3 
 

Waste Free Wednesday’s will  
continue in Term 3. One aim of 
the ECO Committee is to re-
duce the amount of waste which is sent to land-
fill. Each Wednesday, pupils who take packed 
lunch are encouraged to bring a waste free lunch, 
free from single use plastics as we take steps to 
make our future brighter and more sustainable. 

Please try to pack your child a waste free lunch-
box on Wednesdays (and every day where possi-
ble).  Try switching to reusable containers in your 
lunchboxes, or bringing a healthy fruit option for 
your snack  

 

Cash for Clobber 

Cash for Clobber is a scheme which runs 
in   conjunction with ECO– School’s NI.  
The school hopes to avail of this scheme.  

So if you have any old clothes you would like to 
donate, please gather them up. Further  infor-
mation will be sent out  shortly. 

 

Recycle used batteries 

Don’t bin your used batteries, the 
ECO Committee hope to recycle 
them and turn them into cash for 
the school.  Further information to 
follow shortly. 
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